
 

 

   
 

 
 

 

 

 

      April 6, 2017 

 

Via Email & U.S. Mail 

greg@corax.org 

 

Greg Raven 

20258 US Highway 18, Suite 430-513 

Apple Valley, CA 92307 

 

 RE: Public Records Request Received March 27, 2017 – Determination 

 

Dear Mr. Raven: 

 

 This is in response to your Request for Copies of Public Records received by the Town of 

Apple Valley on March 27, 2017, regarding your statement as follows: 

 

“All bonds being considered for the purchase of Liberty Utilities that are not for 

a period of 30 years, including the term(s) and currently-quoted interest rates.” 

 

We are treating your request as a request for public agency information in accordance with 

California Government Code §6250 and following (the California Public Records Act), which 

requires that public agencies make reasonably identified, non-exempt public records available for 

inspection or provide copies upon payment of the direct cost of duplication. 

 

Pursuant to Government Code §6253(c), we have determined that the Town of Apple 

Valley does not possess any records responsive to your request. 

 

Thank you for your request. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

       

 

      La Vonda M-Pearson 

      Town Clerk 

 

cc: Frank W. Robinson, Town Manager 

 John E. Brown, Town Attorney 

 Thomas A. Rice, Deputy Town Attorney 

 


